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30 June 2021 

Ms Irene Duckett  
Principal 
Ireneinc & Smithstreet Studio – Planning & Urban Design 
obo Cambria Green Agriculture and Tourism Management Pty Ltd 
49 Tasma Street 
NORTH HOBART TAS 7001 

By email: planning@ireneinc.com.au 

Dear Ms Duckett, 

Glamorgan Spring Bay Interim Planning Scheme 2015 
Draft amendment AM 2018-03 

Cambria Estate, north of the Swansea township 

I refer to your letter dated 23 June 2021 that provides a response to the Commission’s letter 
dated 8 June 2021 with regard to a range of matters where further information from the  
applicant would assist the Commission. 

I note that you request an extension of time until: 

• Monday, 19 July 2021 within which to provide advice on the professional reports that
are proposed to be provided by the applicant to the Commission; and

• the end of October 2021 within which the applicant will provide any additional
information to the Commission.

The Commission agrees to an extension of time for the applicant to provide a list of proposed 
reports, which is due on or before the close of business on Monday, 19 July 2021. 

The Commission agrees to an extension of time for the applicant to provide the information 
invited to be provided in the Commission’s Attachment B to Hearing Direction 2 of 
19 May 2021, which is due on or before the close of business on Thursday, 28 October 2021. 
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Note that if you require an extension of the period within which to provide your advice on the 
list of proposed reports or any additional information, you will need to make a request to the 
Commission in writing, no later than 5 working days before the due date, outlining the reasons 
for seeking an extension. 

Yours sincerely  

 
John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 

cc: Mr Shaun McElwaine SC 
 obo Mr Robert Hu 
 office@shaunmcelwaine.com.au 
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